
 

 
 

 
Dromore Central Primary School 

25 Mossvale Road 
DROMORE 
BT25 1AD 

 
Tel:  028 9269 2134 

Fax No. 028 9269 9993 
 

Principal:     Mrs L M Allen   MEd  DASE (Sc)  PQH  ALCM 

 

8 February 2019 
 
‘Red’ Day 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
On Thursday – Valentine’s day we are holding a ‘Red Day’, where 
children are asked to wear something red.   We will have a more 
relaxed day with ‘fun’ activities arranged for all classes. 
 
Please bring along a donation of £1 which will go towards school 
funds. 
 
We would ask that no football tops be worn. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L M Allen 

L M Allen (Mrs) 
Principal 
 
 


